
April 19, 2005 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of        Regular Meeting of  
The Hermosa Beach City Council     April 26, 2005 

 
MOVIE IN THE PARK 

 
Recommendation 
The Parks, Recreation and Community Resources Advisory Commission recommended approval 
for a Movie in the Park, hosted by the Friends of Parks, at the April 5, 2005 Commission meeting.   
 
Background 
The Department of Community Resources received a letter of request from Carleen Beste, Board 
Member of Friends of Parks (F.O.P.) to host a family orientated Movie “Shark Tales” in the Park 
at Valley Park, Saturday, August 27, 2005.  DreamWorks, movie distributor, has approved public 
viewing of this movie in Hermosa Beach to be utilized as a fundraiser for F.O.P.   There will not 
be an admission charge; however, the group will be accepting donations on-site.           
 
Date of request does not conflict with existing calendar of events.    
 
Staff recommends resident notification to homes within close park proximity and separate request 
to School District for utilization of adjacent parking lot at 26th.  Friends of Parks is amenable to 
both of these requests.       
  
Attachments: 
 
A. Letter of Request  
B. Special Event Calendar 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,      Concur, 
 
 
 
 
___________________      ____________________ 
Lisa Lynn       Stephen R. Burrell 
Community Resources Director      City Manager 
    


